
 

 

Plumas Pines Men’s Club 
Board Meeting Notes 

May 27, 2021 
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 2:05pm on the outside balcony of Longboards. Board members 

present were: Steve Munsen, Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Jim Greenwald, Dennis Madsen, Jim 

Kinkade, Kim Roberts, John Zimlich, Charlie Myers, and Steve Janovick.  

 

Past Meeting Notes – Meeting notes from April 22, 2021 were approved. 

Membership Report – To date, the Men’s Club has received 80 applications with (2) junior’s for 2021 

membership.  

Treasurer Report – The Men’s Club currently has $5,261.43 in a CD account and $8,289.10 in its 
Checking account. Portola H.S. has determined who the recipients are for the (2) Men’s Club $1000 
scholarships. Steve Janovick will attend the scholarship ceremony to represent the Plumas Pines 
Men’s Club. 
 

Handicap Report – Handicap guidelines were distributed to members who attended the meeting. 

Kim Roberts spoke at the meeting and explained the changes and members responsibilities to ensure 

the guidelines are followed. Handicap guidelines are now posted on the Plumas Pines Golf Resort 

website and in the Men’s locker room. 

Tournament Report – Nothing to report. 

 
Mountain Classic – The 2021 Mountain Classic will be held on September 10th and 11th. The Men’s 

Club Board decided to raise the entry fee for this year’s Mountain Classic to $275. Charlie Myers will 

begin calling local caterers on food pricing for this year’s Mountain Classic. 

 

Head Pro – The owners are discussing possibilities of opening the Bar and serving some food. 

 

Old/New Business – Nothing to report. 

 

The next meeting TBD.  


